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The more information that we get, the more we are convinced
that solar panels are not a good thing. If Amazon stopped
selling them because of concerns of fires, why would we even
want to deal with them. If the companies were actually paying
to place them in these fields, instead of getting money from the
government to do so, I would have an easier time believing that
they are a good thing. They are getting money and energy
credits. We as the citizens of this area are getting nothing but
eyesores. We feel very strongly that this project should not go
forward.
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